
                       

 
 

August 11. 2019 
Dr. Nicola Fabiano,  
Studio Legale Fabiano,  
Italy.    
 
Dear Dr. Nicola Fabiano,  
 
On behalf of The International Insitute of Informatics ans Systemic (IIIS, www.iiis.org <http://www.iiis.org>) and of 
the Organizing Committee of the 10th International Multi-Conference on Complexity, Informatics and Cybernetics 
(IMCIC 2019), I would like to thank you for your quality contribution to the conference, its proceedings and the 
Journal of Systemic, Cybernetics and Informatics (JSCI, <http://www.iiisci.org/journal/sci/home.asp>).  
 
EIGHT reviewers from, at least, 5 countries, recommended the acceptance of your submitted article entitled “Ethics 
and the Protection of Personal Data”. This is why we invited you an additional presentation as a plenary keynote 
speaker, with no additional cost for you. This plenary presentation of yours, entitled,  “Intelligent Systems, Ethics 
and Data Protection” generated several spontaneous positive comments from the conference audience. 
Consequently, these two papers of yours will be published in a regular and a special issue in volume 17, Year 2019 of 
the Journal; in which, as you know, we publish the best 25 %-30% of the papers presented at the conference; which 
in turn represent the 12%-15% of all the articles submitted to us in order to peer review them in order to make a 
decision about their respective acceptance.  
 
We would like to invite you to 
 
1. To participate in the next conference and, if possible for you, to make an additional presentation as a plenary 

keynote speaker, as you did at the 2019 conference. 
2. To join the Editorial Advisory Board of the Journal of Systemic, Cybernetics and Informatics (JSCI), in 

which we have been publishing at least six issues (about 100 articles) each year since 2003. You can find the 
members of JSCI’s Editorial Advisory Board at <http://www.iiisci.org/journal/sci/EditBoard.asp?var>  

3. To join us in a new Journal, entitled “Inter-Disciplinary Communcation” which we will launch in the next 
few months and which will be sponsored by the The International Insitute of Informatics ans Systemic and 
published by TIDC Publishing LLC (Trans- and Inter-Disciplinary Communication, registered in Florida, 
USA. You can find the members of TIDC’s Editorial Advisory Board at 
<http://www.iiis.org/contentsTIDC/Advisory-Editorial-Board-of-TIDC-Publishing-LLC.pdf>  

 
We would like to also inform you that the The International Insitute of Informatics ans Systemic decided to award 
you as one of its Inter-Disciplinary Fellows because of your intellectual diversification inter-disciplinary research and 
your skills for Inter-Disciplinary Communication which requires the additional intellectual rigor of translating among 
different Semiotic Systems; which, in turn require analogical thinking, as well as the logical thinking required by 
the different disciplines.   
 
Best Regards, 

 
Professor Nagib Callaos, PhD 
Founding President of the International Insitute of Informatics and Systemic (IIIS) 
 
www.iiis.org/Nagib-Callaos  
https://usb.academia.edu/NagibCallaos  
http://www.linkedin.com/pub/nagib-callaos/79/243/7a1  
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